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For Immediate Release  
 
July 28th, 2025 

 
City of Rensselaer Street Department  

 
Notice of Road Closure  

 
The Street Department is scheduled to close N. Melville St. beginning today 7/28/2025 through Wednesday 7/30/2025 to 
allow for the road crew to begin prepping the section of road that was disturbed during the emergency sewer repair to be 
resurfaced.  
 
Road Closure:  
 
N. Melville St.: E. Walnut St. – E. Vine St.  

 

 
 

We will ensure that local access is maintained throughout this closure & we would like to thank everyone for their 
cooperation and understanding as we make the necessary road repairs.  


